
Dear parents/carers of children in Years 1-6,  

Usually at this time of year we would be excitedly sharing details with you regarding our Halloween Disco which, for 

obvious reasons, won’t be possible at the moment. We know that this is one of the children’s favourite events and 

so, as a result of feedback from our School Council, we’ve tried to consider how the children can still experience the 

fun of Halloween without compromising our social distancing guidelines.  

Halloween Fun Option 1  

On Monday, 2nd November, children are welcome to come to school 

wearing their Halloween costumes. They are allowed to come into 

school in full fancy dress but we ask that if children have PE or Forest 

School on those days then the costumes are easily adaptable or you send 

in additional clothes. Please also make sure that costumes are warm enough for 

playtimes and lunchtimes outside in November.  

Children are welcome to come to school in any kind of fancy dress they like, it does not need to be ‘spooky’.   

We are asking parents to pay a £1 voluntary contribution for this, using ParentPay, and all the money raised will 

go directly towards our fund for a new class set of iPads.  

Halloween Fun Option 2 – available to children in Years 1 to 6 only.  

On Monday, 2nd November, children in Years 1 to 6 are welcome to come to 

school wearing their Halloween costumes, as in Option 1. However, we 

would also like to invite them to a mini after-school Halloween Party which 

will give children a chance to play some games and have some fun within 

their year group bubble. Children will be given a drink and a snack and 

also have the opportunity to win some sweet treat prizes during the 

party.  

The pick-up arrangements will be as they normally are, from children’s 

classrooms or the pre-arranged exits, but one hour later than usual. If pick-up arrangements 

will be different to the normal arrangements, please ensure you let your child’s class teacher know.  

Pick up for Years 1 and 2 will be at 3:45.  

Pick up for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be at 4:00.  

We are asking parents to pay £3.50 for this, using ParentPay, and all the money raised will go directly towards our 

fund for a new class set of iPads. If you are choosing Halloween Option 2, you do not need to pay for Option 1 as 

well.  

PLEASE ORDER A TICKET FOR THE HALLOWEEN PARTY BY THURSDAY, 29TH OCTOBER. THERE WILL BE ENOUGH 

SPACES FOR ANY CHILD WHO WISHES TO GO, BUT THEY MUST BE PRE-ORDERED. THIS IS NON-NEGOTIABLE. 

If you have any questions or queries, please get in touch with Miss Bradley on 

abradley@bewdleyprimary.worcs.sch.uk.  


